
We welcome you to worship with us 
'Oku mau talitali lelei kimoutolu ke mou lotu mo kimautolu 

 
The altar arrangement is provided by Saia Lomano in 

celebration of Ele’s birthday 

 

August 3, 2025, 8th Sunday of Pentecost 
 

The Light of Christ Enters 

ʻoku hū mai ʻa e maama ʻo Kalaisí ʻi he  

 

Welcome and Passing the Peace – Return to seats as we sing 

'Oku mau Talitali lelei kimoutolu, Paasi 'a e Melino 

 

CALL TO WORSHIP from Psalm 107 

UI KI HE LOTU SAAME 107 

 
Hymn of Praise Great Is Thy Faithfulness        UMH 140 

Himi fakafeta'i 

 

Young People’s Moment  

Taimi ‘e talanoa ma ‘ae fanau.  

 

We Share our Prayers and Praises 

Taimi vahevahe ‘a e ngaahi tapuaki pea mo ‘omi ho’o 

mou ngaahi kole lotu 

 

God Is at Work in Our Lives  

ʻOku Ngāue ʻa e ʻOtuá ʻi heʻetau Moʻuí 

 

Offertory / Taimi 'etau lii ‘etau ngaahi Me'a'ofa 

 

 

 

 

Hymn of Preparation Trust and Obey UMH 467   

Himi oe teuteu 
 

 

SCRIPTURE READING / LAU FOLOFOLA 

Luke 12:13-21 

 

Worship Leader: The Word of God for the people of God 

All: Thanks be to God 

 

Worship Leader: Ko e Folofola ‘a e ‘Otua ma’ae kakai ‘o 

e ‘Otua. Katoa: Fakafeta’i ki he ‘Otua 

 

Tongan Adult Choir / Kau Hiva 'a e Kakai Lalahi 'o Tonga 

OR Youth Band 

 

Holy Communion 

Sakalameniti ‘o e ‘Ohomohe.          UMH 15 

 
Hymn of Purpose Take My Life…      UMH 399 

Himi 'o e Taumu'a 

 

Opportunities to Serve 

Ngaahi faingamālie ke ngāue tokoni ki he niʻihi kehé . 

 

Benediction 

Ko e Tāpuaki 

 

The Light of Christ goes into the world 

ʻOku ʻalu atu ʻa e Maama ʻo Kalaisí ki he māmaní . 

 

 



ANNOUNCEMENTS 

FAMILY PROMISE WILL BE AT HOLY CROSS 

September 7-14, November 16-23 

Call Rita Steele (858) 414-3020, Tracy Tennies 209 327-7072 

 

EMERGNECY FOOD BANK FARMER’S MARKET 

LAST FRIDAY MONTHLY Holy Cross Parking Lot, Bring your own 

bags, 11:30 am-12:30 pm 

 

The Holy Cross Singers will resume rehearsals in August:  13th & 27th 

Our Communion offering for August will go to Dirdak Scholarship 

Fund The DIRDAK SCHOLARSHIP Fund was started back in 2005 by 

Eileene Dirdak in memory of her husband, Charles Dirdak. They 

believed strongly in education! Each year we open the scholarship up 

for High School Graduates! Holy Cross UMC gives $500 scholarships 

to graduating high school seniors for college or vocational school 

expenses. These scholarships are for students who attend Holy Cross. 

Please help support this scholarship by your generous donations, to 

ensure that we can continue to support our young adults. 

JOIN US AND BE A PART OF MERCY PEDALERS 

We need donations of: 

Bottled water  

treats or cookies – store bought or homemade 

Instant oatmeal  

fresh or canned fruit        

Cup-a-soups 

Granola or snack bars dog food or treats        

wet wipes 

Leftover party food   

Hygiene items: travel size soaps, toothpaste, shampoo, etc. 

Men’s and women’s summer t-shirts and pants, socks, caps, blankets, 

sleeping bags… 

We, and most especially the people we serve, appreciate all donations!! 

Our donation bin is in the social hall under the name-tag board.   

If you need more information contact Rita Steele (858) 414-3020,  

Sham Sealy (209) 479-4981, or Tracy Tennies 209 327-7072 
 

HOLY CROSS 
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH 

 

 

Pastor: Rev. Heilala Ahio 

1200 W. Hammer Lane, Stockton, CA  95209 

Office Phone: 209-472-2177 

holycrossumc@sbcglobal.net 

www.holycrossumc.us 

mailto:holycrossumc@sbcglobal.net
http://www.holycrossumc.us/

